
Mass Intentions:                           

                    

Thursday, Nov 2nd Repose of the soul of Al Stanowski requested by Pat Stanowski

Sunday, Nov 5th    Repose of the soul of Lutgarda Branco requested by the Branco
         family           

Thursday, Nov 9th Repose of the soul of Hal Bolton requested by Ellen & Michel 
          de Grandpré      

Sunday, Nov 12th   Repose of the soul of Al Stanowski requested by Pat Stanowski
         

Thursday, Nov 16th Repose of the soul of William Poirier requested by Fred & 
          Annette Tardif           

Sunday, Nov 19th  Repose of the soul of Lutgarda Branco requested by the Branco 
         family       

Thursday, Nov 23rd Repose of the souls of the Arnauld family requested by 
          Lorraine Ward    

Sunday, Nov 26th  Repose of the soul of Lutgarda Branco requested by the Branco 
         family

Thursday, Nov 30th Repose of the soul of Al Stanowski requested by Pat 
          Stanowski

Collections for  September:  $4303.00 

Parish Dues: $18,100.00 (year to date)

Heritage Fund:  $100,644.00  (Sept 2020 to date) 0

E-Transfers for Parish Dues, Collections   and Heritage  

st.augustine@bellnet.ca (Parish dues & collections) 
st.augustine-heritage@bellnet.ca (Heritage project)

Kindly email the answer to your security question to the same email you used for the 
transfer and include the type of donation (collection, parish dues, etc) and your church 
envelope # if you have one. 

St. Augustine’s Parish Fabrique Members

Mary Clermont Chairman & Personnel 514-827-7297

     Vivien Lepine Vice-Chair & Secretary 450-461-0571     

     Isabelle Gorska  Hall Rental & Liturgy Liaison 450-653-9957
Paul Elliott Maintenance 438-993-7977
Ben Roy Social Activities & Website 514-712-9263
Pina Laganga                        Treasurer              514-703-8629

Church Office Hours and Email Addresses

Church Office hours are Thursdays and Fridays from 9:00 am to 12:00 pm.

Church email: staugustineparish@bellnet.ca
Bulletin email: staugustine.bulletin@yahoo.com
Women’s Guild: stawomensguild@gmail.com

Please support our advertisers! St. Augustine of Canterbury Parish
Diocese of St. Jean-Longueuil
Saint John Paul II Pastoral Unit

Bulletin for November 2023

105 de Cherbourg, Saint-Bruno-de-Montarville, Qc, 
J3V 2K8 450-653-4402
staugustineparish@bellnet.ca
staugustine.bulletin@yahoo.com

         https://m.facebook.com/StAugustineofCanterburyParish/

Pastor:       Father Manus Bradley, polbradley@aol.com
Priest Collaborators: Father John Torrance 

      Father Gerard Lachapelle
                                          

Administrative Coordinator: Christine Gage 514-250-4045 
ac.sjp2pu@gmail.com 

 

Pastoral Agents: Karen DeKoninck, Christine Wright,
email: faithfirst@live.ca
Ljubica Dekic 

email: Ljubica.pastoralagent@gmail.com
              

Pastoral Unit Website: www.sjp2pu.com 
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Mass Schedules:

Sundays:  9:15 am
Thursdays:    9:15 am
Adoration:         First Thursday of the month

The Pope’s Prayer Intention for November

For the Pope
We pray for the Holy Father; as he fulfills his mission, may he continue to
accompany the flock entrusted to him, with the help of the Holy Spirit.

WELCOME! NEWLY BAPTIZED CHILDREN 

On October 28, 2023
Ellie Maria Rengifo
Aliane Victoria Gonzales Demers

Let us welcome them and accompany these families through prayer in the
great adventure that is faith in Jesus, the resurrected Christ.

 

Tuesdays Talks

Tuesday Talks are back beginning October 3rd, hosted by Fr. Manus to take
place at Good Shepherd Parish Hall from 7-8:30 p.m. The first talk will be
THE SYNODAL WAY: EXPLORING THE SYNOD WORKING DOCUMENT.
Everyone  is  welcome  !  More  information  on  future  dates  will  be  made
available shortly. 

Children’s Liturgy
For parents and children of our parish:
We are planning to start Children’s Liturgy soon. It will be aimed at children
ages 4 through 9 and will take place in the hall during Mass. If you have any
questions or are interested to join our team of animators and haven’t spoken
to us yet, please see Michelle or Gabrielle Gaudreault in the hall after Mass
or email Michelle at mjgaudreault@sympatico.ca

To All Cribbage Players and those who would like to learn to play.
Please join us MONDAYS at 1:20 pm in the St Augustine church hall in St
Bruno.
For more information, please call Mike Malone at 514 947 8973.

Our  Annual Christmas Cheese Fundraiser 

It’s that time again! 
The delicious cheese from the Abbey of St. Benoit-du-Lac will be available
for your Christmas orders.  These cheese boxes make wonderful gift boxes
and they keep very well for months!   

Feel free to share this letter with your family, friends and neighbours; they
too may enjoy giving the cheese boxes out as gifts!

$33.00 (5 cheese)     $43.00 (7 cheese)

You  can  send  us  your  order  by  November  15th,  2023  (delivery
December 16th, 2023):

1) emailing your order to staugustine.bulletin@yahoo.com
2) Using the attached order form or the one available in the church narthex.
3) Leaving a message at the church: 450-653-4402

For payment:

Payments are required at time of ordering. You can pay cash, cheque  or
Interac  transfer   to  st.augustine@bellnet.ca.   For  the  Interac  security
question please use the following password: cheese

All profits will be used for the Church’s operational costs. Our goal is to sell
150 boxes for free delivery; if you buy 3 or more boxes your name will be
 entered into a draw for a gift basket.
If you have any questions, please contact Linda Russo at the parish office:
450-653-4402.Thank you!        

Women’s Guild’s Christmas Fair

The Women’s Guild will be holding a Christmas Fair on November 25th and
is asking for your help. If you can contribute any of the following, you can
reach us at stawomensguild@gmail.com 

• Baked goods and/or preserves or jams (If you have mason jars you are not
using, please consider donating them to us.)
• Gently used gifts for regifting
• Any Christmas items you are no longer using (we sold out last year!) 
Thank you so much for your help

Prayer for Departed Souls – November 2

November is an important time of year for commemoration in Canada: On
the  second  of  the  month,  we  celebrate  All  Souls  Day,  on  which  we
remember all the deceased. On the 11th, we celebrate Remembrance Day,
in honour of those who gave their lives for our country.

In  fact,  the  whole  month  of  November  is  dedicated  to  remembering  the
dead.What does it mean to remember the deceased? We recall first of all
that we are the Body of Christ and that our family also includes those who
have  gone  before  us.  The  Catechism  of  the  Catholic  Church  says  that
through the Communion of Saints, “a perennial link of charity exists between
the faithful who have already reached their heavenly home, those expiating
their sins in Purgatory and those who are still  pilgrims on earth. Between
them there is an abundant exchange of all good things”.

Let us pray:
Blessed are those who have died in the Lord; let them rest from their labours
for their good deeds go with them. Eternal Rest grant unto them, O Lord,
and let perpetual light shine upon them. May their souls and the souls of all
the faithful departed, through the mercy of God, rest in peace. Amen

In Memoriam 

Mijo (Mike) Lisak 27 Feb. 1930 - 24 Sept. 2023 

Blessed are those who have died in the Lord; let them rest from their labours
for their good deeds go with them. Eternal Rest grant unto them, O Lord,
and let perpetual light shine upon them. May their souls and the souls of all
the faithful departed, through the mercy of God, rest in peace. Amen 

If you know of the passing of parishioners or former parishioners please let
us know at  staugustine.bulletin@yahoo.com and Heidi Glaser for Sunday
prayers. 

Registration for New Parishioners

If you are new to our parish and wish to register as a parishioner, please 
complete the following slip and put it in the collection basket or you may email 
staugustineparish@bellnet.ca with the same information:
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